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Dear Parents / Carers 

As part of E-ACTs aim to reduce energy usage and improve our carbon footprint we are investing 

in the installation of photovoltaic cells on the roofs of our schools wherever possible including at 

North Birmingham Academy. This work is planned to take place between August and September 

this year and will immediately start to provide the school with clean electricity, reducing 

greenhouse gas emissions and our reliance upon the National Grid. 

 

You can see further details of what we have planned for NBA on the Local Authority planning 

portal or request information by emailing us via gogreen@nba.e-act.org.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michelle Scott 

Headteacher 
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